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RE: EQB proposal to amend Chapter 105 [Dam Safety and Waterway 
Management Fees] 

To Whom it May Concern: 

The amendment proposed is to update existing fees and include additional 
fees for activities performed by the Department of Environmental Protection. 

As mentioned in the PAB Notice, current fees have not been raised since 
1991, such an update is long overdue. It is also important to establish new 
fees for reviews, registrations and requests. 

I t is important that the Department ensure adequate funding for the Dam 
Safety Program enabling the appropriate measures to protect public safety. 

Please adopt the proposal at a minimum to the fees proposed. 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a comment. 

Sincerely, 

Emily Krafjack 


